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This is my nineteenth year here at St. Celestine in kindergarten and my twenty-second
year of teaching. I graduated from Dominican University with a Bachelor of Science in
Mathematics and a Master of Science in Education with a concentration in literacy and a
Master of Science in Education with a concentration in technology education. I am now
happy to be an adjunct professor at Dominican University in the education graduate
programs.

I am married and have three children. My children are proud to be third generation St.
Celestine students. My children currently attend Marquette University, Resurrection High
School, and St. Viator High School. In my free time I enjoy reading, crafting with my
Cricut, and sewing quilts. Over this past year, I was happy to learn how to crochet from
my daughter. During the summer, my family enjoyed a trip to London, England! We
were able to see the king and queen in the annual Trooping of the Colours. One of the
highlights of the trip was being able to go into the inner circle of Stonehenge.

I love teaching kindergarten and I am looking forward to another fun and exciting year. I
am especially interested in incorporating technology into the classroom. I am an
ambassador for both OSMO and Seesaw, which are both apps that I use in my
classroom. I am excited to bring this information into my kindergarten class.


